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City of Newburgh 

Service installations will continue the week of 7/1/24 on Richman Avenue and West Street with lane changes and road 
closures. 

Town of Newburgh 

Service swap overs will continue the week of 7/1/24 on D’Alfonso Road (between Scenic Drive and Valentine Road). 
D’Alfonso Road will be closed during active construction.  

Village of Maybrook 

Service replacements will begin the week of 7/1/24 on Tower Avenue with lane closures and/or detours.  

City of Kingston 

Gas main installation/construction will be on hold the week of 7/1/24.   

Service replacements will continue the week of 7/1/24 on Fair Street and Furnace Street. Lane closures and/or detours 
are expected. 
 
Wappingers Falls 

Gas main retirement will continue the week of 7/1/24 on Prospect Street and Clapp Avenue with lane changes and lane 
closures on Clapp Avenue from Prospect Street to West Academy Street. 

City/Town of Poughkeepsie 

Main installation will continue the week of 7/1/24 on Sharon Drive (between Route 9 and Beechwood Avenue). Expect 
road closures, detours, and alternating traffic. 

Service replacements will begin the week of 7/1/24 on Alden Road with lane closures and/or detours.  

Main installation will continue the week of 7/1/24 on Parker Avenue with road closures and lane changes.   

Main installation will continue the week of 7/1/24 on Morton Street and Kelsey Road. Lane closures and/or detours are 
expected. 
 

City of Beacon 

Service installations will continue the week of 7/1/24 on Wolcott Avenue, South Chestnut Street, and Catherine Street. 
Local traffic will be regulated by flaggers. Expect road closures and/or lane closures, detours, and alternating traffic in 
areas of active construction.  

 

Town of Lloyd 

Hillside Place and Woodside Place service replacements and main retirement are now complete. Blacktop and minor 
landscaping will be completed in the next few weeks for this project.  


